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What is FLEX Time? 
 

Here at Cherry Hill 
Elementary we have modified 
our Tuesday through 
Thursday schedule to include 
a built-in educational 
intervention we call FLEX. 
 
This is a time for teachers to 
meet with struggling students 
to give them small group 
instruction on core concepts 
they currently have not 
mastered.  These 30-minute 
sessions include only the 
teacher and a small group of 
students allowing for 
customized instruction. 
 
Students who show mastery 
in core concepts participate in 
enrichment activities outside 
the classroom that are led by 
faculty, staff, and parent 
volunteers.  FLEX has 
become a vitally important 
part of our school day here at 
Cherry Hill Elementary! 

Incredible Parental 
Involvement! 

 
Cherry Hill Elementary has 
an incredible task force of 
parents that provide a wide 
range of activities and 
service hours both in and 
outside of school time.  Our 
PTA does an incredible job 
of providing our students 
with unique and fun 
activities that happen every 
year!  This kind of 
commitment comes from 
our dedicated parents who 
care about education. 
 
Cherry Hill parents are truly 
amazing! 

Cherry Hill Re-build 
 

Cherry Hill is currently in the middle of a re-build to bring our school 
up to code for safety.  We are excited about the new school and the 
possibilities it brings! We are scheduled to be done with the new 
school in November, 2013. 

	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

 


